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Developing homegrown APTltude

The Animation Production Training Initiative (APTI) and its partners are calling for artists, recent fine arts, graphic design
and animation graduates to apply for the second Annual APTI Internship 3D Animation Programme. This is a rigorous
internship programme which offers real time on-the-job training, developed by Anamazing Workshop and supported by
Department of Arts and Culture, National Film & Video Foundation, NEMISA and SABC. The deadline for submissions is 1
September 2006. For more information, email .
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